
ParksideAveProject@phila.gov

53rd Street & Parkside Avenue

Bryn Mawr Avenue & Parkside Avenue

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE #3 – In-Person

See the planned improvements and learn about the construction

53rd Street & Parkside Avenue Bryn Mawr Avenue & Parkside Avenue

Thursday, May 15, 2025, from 5:30pm - 7:30pm

Centennial Village Community Room 

1702 N. 52nd Street, Philadelphia, PA 19131

 A brief presentation will be given at 6:15pm & project plans/construction 

information will be available throughout the event. 

Light refreshments will be provided. 

The City of Philadelphia Department of Streets, in coordination with the Pennsylvania 

Department of Transportation, is proposing improvements at these two intersections to 

promote safe and efficient use by all users.

For More Info:

Check out the project information on the web: 

https://www.phila.gov/documents/parkside-avenue-intersections-improvement-project/

Follow @streetsphila for updates
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